

Nathaniel Hawthorne Middle School 74 "Soaring from Good to Great and Beyond"



Brandon Contarsy Principal David LaPoma (IA), Matthew Paolano, Lisa Perlstein, Catherine Smar (IA) Assistant Principals

September, 2021

Dear Parents:

We are always attempting to create an atmosphere of respect and one in which students can best concentrate on their school work without distractions. With that in mind, we would like to remind you and your children of the school dress guidelines. These guidelines were created to help your child make the best choices about his/her school wardrobe.

Please make certain that your child is aware of and understands the school Dress Guidelines, and that he/she dresses each morning in a manner that is appropriate for school.

If your child is found to be wearing inappropriate items, you will be called to come into the school to bring in more suitable clothing.

Appropriate Dress Guidelines

The Dress Code should prohibit:

1. Clothing that does not provide coverage of torso, undergarments and private parts, including seethrough clothing.

Web: www.MS74.com

Facebook: @MiddleSchool74

Twitter: @Team74g

2. Clothing with inappropriate language or graphics.

Thank you very much for your	cooperation on this matter.	
Sincerely		
Brandon Contarsy, Principal		

Phone: (718) 631-6800

Fax: (718) 631-6899